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Hi everyone, 

What a magnificent week it has been! The staff were like kids the night before Christmas, full of excitement.  

Can I please thank you as parents for the incredible effort  you have given to remote learning. Trust me, I know it was a huge 

undertaking. I don’t think I could be prouder of our staff, students and parents (including nannies, pas, aunties, uncles and 

very special people).  

I think I have always known it, but this just confirms this for me, schools are not schools without our gorgeous students. 

Nothing beats the laughter and giggles that we have heard in the last three days. 

 

Tina xx 

Mon 8th June Queen’s birthday  

PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Tues 9th June Years 3-6 

Return to school :) 

 

Tues 23rd June Prep 2021 Info session 



 

 

 

 

 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 
The Canteen will be open again every                 

Tuesday and Friday for both lunch orders 

and snacks from tomorrow, Friday, 29th of 

May. We please ask that families make use 

of the school canteen app My school con-

nect for lunch orders where possible. We 

are still    accepting cash where this is not 

possible, but we are aiming to move                      

towards a “cashless canteen”. 

BOOKCLUB 

Issue 4 

Orders due in by 10th June 2020 

 
 

 

Our school is currently a STUDENT 

AND STAFF ONLY site. If you are 

dropping your child off late or              

picking them up early can we kindly 

ask that you do not enter the school 

grounds. Please call the office and 

we can bring your child out to the 

car or pick them up from your car. 



 

 

 

 



 


